
Temporary Traffic Order – Lower
Pleasance

From the City Council :

THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 14(1)

THE DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL AS TRAFFIC AUTHORITY being satisfied that traffic on
the road should be prohibited by reason of Scottish Water iron work repairs 
being carried out HEREBY PROHIBIT the entry to and exit from Lower Pleasance
(at its junction with Lochee Road), Dundee.

This notice comes into effect on Sunday 26th July 2020 for one day.

Pedestrian thoroughfare will be maintained.

Alternative routes for vehicles are available via Lochee Road southbound,
returning Lochee Road northbound/Polepark Road.

For further information contact 433168.             

Executive Director
City Development Department
Dundee City Council

Education Minister announces measures
to support childcare providers

New proposals to assist recovery in the childcare sector have been announced
today.
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Minister makes major step towards soft
opt-out for organ donation

Health Minister Robin Swann has announced his intention to hold a
consultation on a move towards introducing a soft opt-out system for organ
donation in Northern Ireland.

Dodds and Poots launch new website
development programme for tourism
experience providers

Economy Minister Diane Dodds and Agriculture Minster Edwin Poots have
officially launched a new Tourism NI programme designed to help tourism
experience providers enhance their websites, with capital grants available of
up to £40,000.

Bridge maintenance scheme for Lady
Brooke Bridge, Derrylin

A £500,000 bridge maintenance scheme is due to commence on Lady Brooke
Bridge, approximately three miles from Derrylin, on Monday 10 August 2020.
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